
Lorcom Lane Safety Project

The Lorcom Lane safety project will deliver multimodal safety improvements on Lorcom Lane from 24th Rd North / 
North Quebec Street to Nelly Custis Drive. Since March 2021 as part of a pilot project, temporary parking restrictions 
provide a walking path on the north side of Lorcom Lane between N Quebec Street and N Oakland Street.

Retaining wall in photo above located south of the  
intersection of Lorcom Lane and N Nelson Street.

Utility pole in photo above located northwest of 
the intersection of Lorcom Lane and Nelly Custis 
Drive. 

Temporary walkways on the north side of Lorcom Lane as part of the pilot study

Example of conndition of existing curb ramps. Ramp shown located on southeast 
quadrant of Lorcom Lane and Quincy Street.

Intersection: Lorcom Lane and Nelly Custis Drive
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Our traffic analysis shows that this intersection meets conditions for a traffic signal.

An example of the condition of curb ramps on 
Lorcom Lane. Photo shown is southeast of the 
intersection of Lorcom Lane and N Quincy Street.

Temporary walkways on the north side of Lorcom Lane as 
part of the Vision Zero pilot walkability project. Photo shown 
is southeast of the intersection of Lorcom Lane and N 
Quebec Street.
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Please share your feedback with us!


